Lissette Carey
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From: Cheri Smith
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 4:23 PM
To: Lissette Carey
Subject: FW: 1209 Laird Street Height Variance Surrounding Property Notice

For the agenda

From: Cynthia Rongo <cynthiarachele @yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 10:43 AM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: 1209 Laird Street Height Variance Surrounding Property Notice

Good Morning Cheryl, 6/10/2019

I am just now in receipt of the notice of public hearing scheduled for 6/18/2019. As | am unable to attend this meeting
on such short notice & live in Sarasota County, | would like to make sure my non approval vote is acknowledged .
Thank you for your kind assistance,

Cynthia Rongo



